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From: Bik Huei Wu 
Sent: 29 November 2018 14:30
To: response
Subject: Consultation Paper on Proposal relating to Listed Issuers with Disclaimed or 

Adverse Audit Opinion on Financial Statements

WARNING: External email, please exercise caution. 

Dear Sir, 

I strongly object to the captioned proposal, particularly those Listed Issuers with Disclaimed 
or Adverse Audit Opinion on Financial Statements within one single financial year.They 
should be given ample time and opportunity to improve their business results and fianancial 
situation. Above all, the proposal would damage the interests of minority shareholders. 
Instead, the HKEX should take action to delist those Listed Issuers with Disclaimed or 
Adverse Audit opinion on Financial Statements within three consecutive financial years. 

Ken BH WU 
Stock Investor 




